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Dear Parents & Staff, 

Here we are at the end of another incredibly busy and productive school year.  I am proud to be the principal and to lead such a wonderful group of talented students and staff at PS 396.  I want to thank the teachers, staff and parents for all they have done this year to make PS 396 the nurturing, caring, and academically challenging school that it is. The students have worked extremely hard this year and made solid gains in both literacy and math skills. 
The end of the school year always seems to arrive so quickly. The thoughts of summer parties, travel, and outside activities sometimes can distract us from what is most important. Please continue to encourage your children to read throughout the summer to keep their mental muscles strong, twenty – thirty minutes every day will give them a chance to get out of the sun for a bit.  If your child is a struggling reader this should be increased to thirty to forty minutes every day because we know the best way to improve your reading is to read.     

Let me extend a school-wide thank you to all our parents on our School Leadership Team and those that attend our Parent Association Meetings. Through your ongoing support you have helped make a difference in the lives of our students.  Next year I hope to see more of you attend our monthly PA meetings.  
Special thanks must also go out to our dedicated teaching staff for organizing some excellent afterschool enrichment programs, great community activities and providing those special events that we love so much.  They have done an amazing job!

Look out for another school letter at the end of summer vacation where I will introduce you to any new teachers who are joining us and update you on any beginning of the school year news and our goals for the coming school year.

Finally, I would like to extend my sincerest thanks to the entire PS 396 community for the way you continue to support each other and our students every day. Have an excellent summer, wherever you may be, and I look forward to our continued journey together.
With very best wishes, 
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